
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

VFW Post 9036 Auxiliary 

P.O. Box 95 

114 N. Plymouth Avenue 

New Plymouth, ID 83655 

www.vfw9036.org 

President:  Mary Spurling 

Sr. Vice President:  Ronda Thomas 

Jr. Vice President:  Norma Hart 

Treasurer:  Ronda Spurling 

Secretary:  Susan Brossard 

 
MEETINGS ARE HELD THE THIRD 

THURSDAY OF EACH MONTH, 7 P.M. AT 

THE NEW PLYMOUTH VFW HALL 
 

 

 

 

 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS: 

November 9 – Veterans Dinner 5 pm 

November 21 – Regular Meeting 7 pm 

December 19 – Regular Meeting 7 pm 

DECEMBER 14 DISTRICT MEETING – 

PAYETTE TBD 

January 16 – Regular Meeting 7 pm 

APRIL 12, 2025 DISTRICT MEETING NEW 

PLYMOUTH 
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KOVICK FARM FUNDRAISER – We had a 

really good time! It turned out to be a 

slow day at the farm but we met some 

great people, made a little money for 

our Auxiliary and enjoyed the day!  

Defiantly something to do again. 

THANKSGIVING- At our October meeting a motion 
was made to give money to families for Thanksgiving 
instead of heavy food boxes. Motion Passed. We will 
donate $100 to 2 families in each city of Weiser, Payette, 
Fruitland and New Plymouth.  More on CHRISTMAS at 
November’s meeting. 

 

 

 

 

NEXT MEETINGS: 

     NOV 21ST and  DEC 19TH  

 

VETERAN’S DAY DINNER- This Saturday 

November 9th at 5:00 pm. Please come and 

bring your favorite Veteran for a wonderful 

meal on the post and Dessert on us! Donations 

Welcome 

DISTRICT MEETINGS 

The District Meetings for the remainder of this (fiscal) year 

are: 

 December 14 – Payette – Location TBD 

 April 12, 2025 – New Plymouth VFW Hall 

All meetings start with Potluck at Noon, meeting at 1:00 p.m.  

Host location provides main course, Auxiliaries provide 

sides/desserts 

 

MID-YEAR CONFERENCE- January 9-11. All members are 

encouraged to attend in Boise at the Riverside Hotel. This 

year there is a registration fee of $10. Meals (optional for 

Friday and Saturday dinners) are $40 each. Hotel is $165 per 

night. Meal registrations must be received no later than Dec 

20th. Room reservations not later than Dec 27th.  

Sincerely, 

President Mary Spurling 208-899-1588 
 

https://heroes.vfw.org/s/7391932/87SYYD2R2
https://heroes.vfw.org/s/7391932/87SYYD2R2

